
 

Website: www.richardson-dees.eschools.co.uk   
Email: office@rdees.org.uk 
Telephone: 0191 263 8139 

High Street East 
Wallsend 

Tyne and Wear 
NE28 7RT 

 
Headteacher: Mr W Myers BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH 

Chair of Governors: Mrs A Nicholson BA (Hons) MA 
NPQH 

 

                     

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Friday 12th January 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Nursery will be visiting Wallsend Library on Monday 29th January 2024.  
 
Children will arrive with parents at school usual time 8:40-8:45, be registered, encouraged to go to the toilet 
and given a quick road safety talk (while parents can drop off siblings and meet back for the trip).  
 
We will set off at 9:10 to be at the Library for 9:30. When they arrive one of the Library staff will read them a 
story, then children and parents/carers can stay and play and sign up to the library.  
 
We will walk back to school together after, parents and carers may choose to bring the children back to school 
for the remainder of the session until 11:45 or take them straight home.  
 
We will need as many parents and carers to attend as possible for trip ratios and support. Please let us know if 
you are unable to attend.  
 
Permission slips must be returned by Friday 19th January.  
 
Many thanks, 
 
Miss Wedgwood  Mrs Whitlie    Mr Pascual 
Nursery Teacher  Nursery Teaching Assistant   Nursery Teaching Assistant Apprentice 
 

 
I give permission for my child to attend the Nursery Library Visit on the 29th January 2024 
 
Child’s Name: ______________________________________ 
 
Are you able to accompany your child:  
 
Yes:      No 
 
  
Name of Parent/Carer accompanying: ______________________________________ 
 
 
Emergency Contact Details:  ______________________________________________ 
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